Lou Mansolillo

From: Katherine Brown <khbrown97@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2025 3:39 PM

To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: HB 5342, yes!

Dear Committee Clerk Lou Mansolillo,
Please convey my support of HB 5342 to the House Environment and Natural Resources committee members.

By establishing a restricted account and getting input from farmers about its distribution, this fund will ensure our
farmers receive direct benefit from the fees they are currently paying to RIDEM.

No new taxes, simple good sense.

Thank you and the committee members for your consideration of this timely and important legislation.
—Katherine Brown, PhD

124 Sycamore Street

Providence, Rl

401-406-0592

Sent from my iPhone



